

# PRINCE NEBI'S RING

1) Read and understand the story below.

**3 Story time Prince Nebi's RING**

**1** Where did Selva's class go on Thursday morning? Listen and read.

It's Thursday morning. Selva is talking to his friend Nora. They are at school. 'Did you finish the project for tomorrow?' Selva asks Nora. 'Yes, I did. I finished late and I went to bed at 12 last night,' says Nora. 'Did you wake up at 6 today?' Selva asks Nora. 'Yes, I did and I'm sleepy!' says Nora. 'OK, children. Please get on the bus,' says their teacher, Miss Anita.

**FRAME 1**



Selva and his classmates are at the museum now. Miss Anita is showing the children a mummy. 'This mummy is from Egypt,' says Miss Anita. 'He was a prince.' 'Wow!' says Selva. 'What was his name?' 'Prince Nebi,' says Miss Anita.

**FRAME 2**



'How did he die, Miss Anita?' asks Nora. 'A snake bit him,' says Miss Anita. 'Oh, how terrible,' says Selva. 'And sad,' says Nora. 'How old was he when he died?' asks Selva. 'He was 12 years old,' says Miss Anita.

**FRAME 3**



'The prince always wore a special ring,' says Miss Anita. 'When he died, his family put the ring in his tomb. Unfortunately, someone stole the ring last week.' 'What?' says Selva. 'Someone stole the prince's ring?' 'Yes,' says Miss Anita. 'The police are looking for the ring.' Miss Anita shows the children a picture of the ring. 'This is the ring. It's gold and it's got a big, red stone.' 'Wow,' says Nora, 'It's beautiful.'

**FRAME 4**



2) Answer all the questions provided.

**a) Refer to Frame 1**

- i) Where are the students?  
They are at the \_\_\_\_\_.
- ii) Why is Nora sleepy?  
She is sleepy because \_\_\_\_\_.
- iii) What time did she wake up?  
She woke up at \_\_\_\_\_.
- iv) Who is Miss Anita?  
She is the children's \_\_\_\_\_.

**b) Refer to Frame 2**

- i) Where are Selva and his classmates?  
They are at the \_\_\_\_\_.
- ii) What is Miss Anita showing the children?  
She is showing them a \_\_\_\_\_.
- iii) Where is the mummy from?  
The mummy is from \_\_\_\_\_.
- iv) What was the Prince's name?  
The Prince's name was \_\_\_\_\_.

**c) Refer to Frame 3**

- i) How did Prince Nebi die/  
\_\_\_\_\_ bit him.
- ii) How old was he when he died?  
He was \_\_\_\_\_ years old.

**d) Refer to frame 4**

- i) What did the Prince always wear?  
The Prince always wore a special \_\_\_\_\_.
- ii) Where did his family put the ring when he died?  
They put it in his \_\_\_\_\_.
- iii) What happened last week?  
Someone stole the \_\_\_\_\_ last week.
- iv) Who is looking for the ring?  
The \_\_\_\_\_ are looking for the ring.

***\*disclaimer: all the materials and audio are taken from Get Smart Plus 4 Book.***